
 
 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 
 

Our school is looking to appoint a new midday supervisor to join our team. If you are looking 
for an opportunity to work in a successful school and are committed to providing the 
highest quality care for our children, please apply. 
 
Lambley Primary School is a growing village school with strong links to the local community. 
There are 137 pupils on roll at present and we are a happy school community where, staff, 
governors, volunteers work together well to ensure we have a caring and positive school 
community where pupils can achieve well. It is a fabulous place to work with a strong sense 
of togetherness. 
 
Our children take on responsibility and are enthusiastic, independent learners. Behaviour is 
very good  and our recent Ofsted Inspection (January 2018) commented on how effectively 
pupils take on roles of responsibility such as being trained to be play leaders. At lunchtimes, 
these play leaders work alongside our fabulous team of Midday supervisors to provide a 
safe and happy environment and engaging activities for the pupils. 
 
We are looking for someone who is: 

 A team player  

 Enthusiastic  

 Hard working and flexible  

 Organised  
 Approachable  
 An effective communicator 

 

Duties will include the supervision of children in the dining room and playground during the 
lunchtime period, under the direction of our Senior Midday Supervisor. 

If you think that this may be the job for you and would like to arrange a visit, please 
telephone; (0115) 9313515 to make an appointment  

For further information and an electronic application form please contact the school 
office. office@lambley.notts.sch.uk   

Applications should be made to the Head Teacher, Mrs Vicky Dilnot, via email. 

Closing Date: Wednesday 18th April, 9am 

Start Date: As soon as possible 
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